
 

 
 

 
 
 MILFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT MEMO 
  
 
 
TO:  Assistant City Clerk  

 
FROM: Chief Keith L. Mello 

 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of April 2014 Police Commission meeting 
 
DATE: March 28, 2014  
 
Please be advised that the April 14, 2014 Police Commission meeting has been cancelled.  The 
next regularly scheduled meeting is Monday, May 12, 2014. 
 
 
 
KLM/mk 
cc: Board of Police Commissioners 
 Judy Keeler – MIS Department 
 Diane Candido 
 All Divisions 
 file 
 


